
June 24, 1999

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Standards Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD  21046

Re: FCC ID: NATRX355MS

Gentlemen:

Spectrum Technology Incorporated has tested this Superregenerative receiver in accordance
with the requirements contained in the Part 15 of Title 47 CFR.  To the best of my knowledge,
these tests were performed using the criteria established in ANSI C63.4, 1992 and demonstrates
that the equipment complies with the published standard. The applicable rule sections are listed
in the following test report.

The Open Area Test Site used for these measurements is located at Fluke Park II, Everett,
Washington.  Site information required by Public Notice 24541 in accordance with ANSI C63.4-
1992 was filed with the FCC Authorization and Evaluation Division Sampling and Measurements
Branch in July 1994 and most recently renewed in February 1998.

Sincerely,

Rod Munro
President
Spectrum Technology, Inc.
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